
Royal Opera House
COVENT GARDEN LONDON WC2

Telephone: Temple Bar 88Si 9081

Telegrams: Amidstrand 6th January,1953•

Miss Phillipa Strachey,
London & National Society for V/oraen*s service, 
50, Tufton Street,
S.W.l.

Dear Miss Strachey,

Please forgive me for not answering your 
former letter which I received at home. It is the 
terrible fate of any letter that goes toray private address 
I am afraid’.

Of course I remember you at the Fawcett lecture 
at Bedford College, and as you have asked me to do this talk 
so far ahead as May 14th, I accept with pleasure provisionally.

If by any chance there is a first night or any such 
important occasion in the theatre that I might have to' attend, 
would It be possible for me to transfer the lecture to another 
date provided I gave you a fair amount of notice? It is 
rather difficult to give you a definite answer as we have not 
yet arranged our programmes for that month.

With all good wishes for 1953,

Yours sincerely.

I


